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Support for Myanmar Earthquake 

 

We would like to express our deepest sympathies to victims affected by the recent 

earthquake in Myanmar. 

 

Ajinomoto Co., Inc. decided to donate 10 million yen through the World Food Programme 

(WFP), a food aid agency of the United Nations, in support of emergency operation to 

provide food assistance. 

 

We have been running our business in Myanmar for many years and have close ties with 

the local people. 

 

We pray that peace of mind and tranquility will return to everyone in the affected areas as 

soon as possible. 


